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Cricket Club Annual Dinner 

 
 
Wishford 
 
The members of the Cricket Club met for their annual dinner in the schoolroom on Thursday 
(yesterday) week, under the chairmanship of the Rev. E. Hill, (rector).  A substantial dinner was 
provided by the Committee, consisting of Messrs. Wallace and Lever, and the energetic secretary, 
(Mr. L. E. Fifield). Mr. G. M. Young proposed “Success to the Wishford Cricket Club,” which was 
responded to by Mr. Fifield, in the absence of the Captain, (Mr. W. Hunt), who was unable to attend 
on account of illness.  The secretary’s statement showed that the Club had had a fairly successful 
season, winning five and losing four matches, and having a balance in hand of £2 10s.  The Wilton 
Glee party, consisting of Messrs. Mumford, Haynes, E. and W. Hibberd, entertained those present 
with some capital glees, and others contributed songs. 
 
Salisbury Times, Friday, 26 October 1894 
 


